KIND ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS (2,3 & 4" year)

Subject: Important Reminder reg curbing the Menace of Ragging in campus

Dear Students,

This is a gentle reminder that ragging in any form is strictly prohibited at our institution, in
accordance with the guidelines issued by the University Grants Commission (UGC). In this
regard our Institute & Ministry of Education (MoE) are also issuing necessary guidelines
from time to time. For detailed information, please refer to the official UGC advisory here:
3-ugc-letter-to-the-vice-chancellors-and-registrars-of-all-universities-regarding-curbing-the-
menace-of-ragging-in-HEIs.pdf

All students especially those in the senior batches are expected to foster a respectful,
welcoming, and inclusive environment for new students. Any form of physical, verbal, or
psychological harassment, whether occurring in person or online, will be considered a serious
disciplinary violation and may result in strict punitive action.

Let us collectively ensure a safe and supportive campus where every student feels valued and
respected. Seniors have the responsibility to mentor and guide juniors, not to intimidate or
harass them.

If you need support or wish to report any incident, please contact the Anti-Ragging
Committee. Contact details of the Anti-Ragging Committee members are available on the
institute’s official webpage https://www.iiitdmj.ac.in/anti_ragging.php .

We hope that Institute will surely get your cooperation and commitment to maintaining a

positive campus environment.
Best wishes.
-r-""-'-___

Dr Mukesh Kumar Roy
FIC (Students Affairs)g/
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